August 28, 1990

« Docket Nos, 50-151 and
50-356

Dr. Barclay G. Jones, Head
Department of Nuclear Engineering
University of I11inois at

Urbana - Champeign
214 Nuclear Engineering Laboratory
103 South Goodwin Avenue
Urbana, I11inois 61801-2984

Dear Dr. Jones:

SUBJECT: OPERATOR REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
TRIGA/LOPRA REACTORS

The staff of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has completed its review
and evaluation of the Reactur Operator Requalification Progrom for the
University of I11inois TRIGA/LOPRA Reactur facilities that was submitted on
March 22, 1990, as suppliemented on July 26, 1990. The program was reviewed
against the criterfa in 10 CFR Part 55,

Based on 1ts review, the staff concludes that your Reactor Operator
Requalification Program meets the requirements of the regulations and fis,
therefore, acceptable. We request that you begin to implement your approved
prograem immediately.

1f you have any question, please cortact me at (301) 492-1128,
Sincerely,

/8/
Marvin M, Mendonca, Seniur Project Manager
Non-Power Reactor, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Sgec1a1 Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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lrbara - Champeaign
214 Nuclear Engineering Laberatory
103 South Goudwin Avenve
Urbana, 1'1inois 61801-2984

Dear Dr, Jones:

SUBJECT: OPERATOR REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM "UR THE UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
TRIGA/LOPRA REACTORS

The staff of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has completed its review
and evaluation of the Reactor Operator Requalification Program for the
University of 1111nofs TRIGA/LOPRA Reactor facilities that was submitted on
March 22, 1990, as supplemented on July 26, 1990. The program was reviewed
against the criteria in 10 CFR Part 55,

Based cn its review, the staff concludes that your "eector Operator
Requelification Program meets the requirements of the regulations and is,
therefore, acceptable. We request that you begin to implement your approved
program immediately,

If you have any question, please contact me at (301) 492-1128.

Sincerely,

A * nm R € e

Marvin M. Mendonce, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactor, Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
1V, V and Specia) Projects
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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"University of 111inois

cc:

Honoredle Jeffrey T, marklsrd
City Hall

Post Office Box 219

Urbana, 111inois €1801

Mr, John G, Williams, Director
Nuclear Reactor Laboratory
University of I1linois

Urbana, 111inois 61801

I1Mrefs Departuwent of Nuclesr
Safety

Manager, Office of Nucleasr
Facility Safety

1035 Outer Park Drive

Springfield, 111inois 62705

Mr. Craig Pohlod, Reactor Supervisor
Department of Nuclear Engineering
University of 111incis at Urbane Champign
103 South Guudwin Avenue

Urbana, I1lincis 61801-2584
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